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Dear Liza
 
Following our earlier conversation I have now spoken to Danny Adams, Business Partner at the
Greyhound, reference the application to vary the Premise Licence.
 
The application to extend the hours to serve alcohol from midnight to 1.00am was to appease a
number of local drinkers who prefer to use the Greyhound rather than the Social Club.
 
However Danny does not want to create unnecessary problems in the village and is happy to
remove this part from the application to vary.
 
He will apply for Temporary Event Notices to cover specific events and monitor if there are any
issues with noise or public nuisance.
 
With regard to the application to extend the music from 11.00am to Midnight and the opening
hours to public from 9.00am to 10.00am we would like this to be granted.
 

I am reliably informed the notice was advertised in the Western Daily Press on 9th June, I have a
copy of the draft in the file but not the actual newspaper.
I hope this compromise allays the fears of local residents who have objected to the variation but
if you want to discuss further please do not hesitate to contact.
 
Kind regards
 
Lloyd
 
Lloyd Stephens
Operations Director (Tenanted)
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